The Embassy of the Republic of Korea to Ukraine presents its compliments to the National
Technical University of Ukraine “Kyiv Polytechnic Institute named after Thor Sikorsky” and has the
honor to propose the officials and employees of the university to participate in the Master’s Degree
programs “Techno-Entrepreneurship Competency based on EE & ICT Convergence” that are
scheduled for August, 2018 — January, 2020 in the Republic of Korea and fully sponsored by the
Korea International Cooperation Agency (KOICA). They are:

- Master of Science in ICT Convergence
- Master of Science in Electrical Engineering

The Embassy has the honor to inform that the programs are specifically designed for the
employees of the government institutions wishing to gain professional knowledge in the areas of
electrical engineering and ICT convergence industry, study the technologies in the electrical
engineering and ICT, share the Korean experience as well as its application and implementation on
the industry.

In this regard, the Embassy invites the officials and employees of the University to participate
in the above-mentioned Master’s Degree programs, select the qualified applicants and forward
information on participation to the Embassy before April 13, 2018. Applicants will be selected on
the results of the examination of the University. The details and requirements are hereby attached.

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea in Ukraine avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the National Technical University of Ukraine “Kyiv Polytechnic Institute named after IThor
Sikorsky” the assurance of its highest consideration.

Enclosure: Information on the program, Application form




